
THE BOROUGH COUNCIL OF GATESHEAD (NEWBOLT COURT, BRIDGES, 
GATESHEAD) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2017 

 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 
The no waiting at any time restriction is being proposed in response to complaints, 
which have been made by residents that cars are parking in such a way as to be double 
parked, causing an obstruction and impeding traffic. 
 
The proposed restrictions are considered to be necessary: 
 

a) Due to cars parking and reducing road width, making it dangerous and difficult for 
vehicles to drive along and access and exit Newbolt Court; and 

b) To stop cars from blocking bin wagon access, making it very difficult for bin 
collections to take place and also stopping larger vehicles being able to access 
Newbolt Court to make deliveries to the properties on that road or for the 
emergency service vehicles being able to access that road. 

 


